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‭We recently had the pleasure of an in-person visit from Kevin Zwart, who serves with his family‬
‭in Namibia. For those of you who missed seeing him, he shares a brief update‬‭here‬‭.‬
‭https://youtu.be/h8oJxrA8IVs‬

‭Kevin and Cami encourage mission mobilization efforts as country directors for Namibia and‬
‭Angola with Africa Inland Mission (AIM). Cami is Editor-in-Chief for AfriGO, a publication that‬
‭encourages the African church to send, support, and pray for African missionaries. Kevin serves‬
‭on the Namibia Evangelical Theological Seminary Council and is also actively seeking to‬
‭mobilize Namibians, Zambians, and Angolians to serve as missionaries on their continent of‬
‭Africa.‬

‭How can we pray for them?‬

‭●‬ ‭Let’s thank God for Toby’s graduation from John Brown University and pray for direction‬
‭as he considers where to pursue his master’s.‬

‭●‬ ‭Pray for Cami and Charlie as they stay in Namibia during Kevin’s travels and for‬
‭continued healing following their surgeries.‬

‭●‬ ‭Pray for a seamless work permit renewal that will allow them to continue serving in‬
‭Namibia.‬

‭●‬ ‭Pray for Kevin as he finishes organizing and translating material into Portuguese in‬
‭preparation for teaching a two-week intensive class in Angola later in May and as he‬
‭makes arrangements to host three short-term teams (including one from Black Rock)‬
‭this summer.‬

https://youtu.be/h8oJxrA8IVs

